
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2
nd

 Session of the 56
th

 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB562 

 Version:  Engrossed 

 Request Number:  NA 

 Author: Rep. Kevin West/Sen. Bergstrom 

 Date: 3/27/2018 

 Impact:  State Agencies and School Districts: 

  Potential Savings 
 

Research Analysis 

 

The measure exempts any state agency or school district that is constructing a building using a 

pre-fabrication building design, which has already undergone engineering design and building 

standards, from being required to contract with a consultant for engineering or architectural 

services. The measure would not apply to buildings in the process of construction during the 

effective date. 

 

Prepared By: Kyle Meade 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 562 in its current form may result in savings to state agencies and school districts related to 

certain construction projects; however, the measure is not expected to have a material impact on 

the state budget or state revenues.  

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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